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North Central Railcars, Ltd. is hosting a 1 day, 120 mile round-trip excursion between 
Kramer and Norma, ND on the west end of the Bisbee Subdivision.  This is new track for 
NARCOA!  Set-on will be in Lansford, ND and we will travel east to Kramer and west to 
Norma (once each way, either morning or afternoon) depending on train traffic.  Lunch 
will be held at the Lansford café and is not included in the excursion fee.  Excursion fee 
is $125 per car and covers the rail fee, insurance, gratuity, portable toilets at Kramer & 
Norma, and other miscellaneous excursion expenses.    There is a 25 car limit.  Complete 
details will be sent upon receipt of the excursion fee.   To register, send a check for 
$125.00 (payable to North Central Railcars, Ltd.) to Michael P. Ford, 7712 Carpenter 
Court, Plainfield, Indiana 46168-8035.  Contact Mike at:  (317) 839-9320 or email: 
mford@indy.rr.com    Please note:  There is a significant tie gang project scheduled for 
August 2017 on the Bisbee Sub in conjection with a new elevator being built just east 
of Lansford. Should the work be moved up and conflict with our planned date, the 
excursion would be cancelled and full refunds issued.  I would expect that we would 
have at least a couple of weeks notice. 


